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 is #128 verse 1. 
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Psalter Selection:  Next week’s psalter selection is #357 

verse 1.  Students will be singing this song for the 

Grandparents Day. 

 

Grandparents Day: Grandparents day is scheduled for 

October 11. Invitations will be sent home next week. 

This will allow you and your child(ren) to mail or 

personally deliver the invitations. Please feel free to 

include "adopted" grandparents and older friends of the 

family. 

 

School Handbook:  The new pages for this current 

school year for the handbook have been sent home this 

week.  For our new families, they will receive a 

complete copy of the school handbook. 

 

Reminders: In the event your child has a fever, 

gastrointestinal, or respiratory illness, please keep your 

child home in consideration of the other students and 

staff. They must be fever free for 24 hours without 

medication before they should be sent to school.  If 

your child is sick, please notify the office as well as their 

teacher.  

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a taco hot lunch on 

Wednesday, September 18. 

 

School Picnic: A big thank you to all who attended and 

helped with the School Picnic! Many of you were 

assisting in the kitchen, cleaning and setting up the gym, 

and supervising the activities. The profit will be 

announced next week. 

 

Butter Braid Sale:  The Butter Braid sale kickoff is 

scheduled for September 20.  A representative from 

their organization will come in during last hour, and 

students will have the opportunity to try samples of the 

butter braids and learn about goals and prizes. The sale 

will last for two weeks. Students will come home with 

the order forms on that Friday. There will be a gift card 

prize drawing. The more a student sells the more times 

his/her name will go into the drawing. Butter braids will 

be available for pickup on October 21.  

 

Parents United: Please mark your calendars.  Parents 

United hopes to have their annual fall meeting on 

Tuesday, October 8, at 8 a.m.  Please plan to join us. 
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